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S.B. 128 Proposed S.D.1 - Relating to Motor Vehicles 

Hearing Date: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 at 3:30 pm 

Conference Room 229 

 

 

Dear Chair Nishihara and Members of the Committee on Transportation: 

 

We submit this testimony on behalf of Enterprise Holdings, which includes Enterprise 

Rent-A-Car, Alamo Rent-A-Car, National Car Rental, Enterprise CarShare and 

Enterprise RideShare. 

 

Enterprise supports S.B. 128 proposed S.D.1, which appropriates funds for a grant-in-aid 

to the City and County of Honolulu to operate a vanpool program. Vanpool programs 

promote an enhanced quality of life and help to reduce our state’s dependence on fossil 

fuels by reducing the number of vehicles on the road and alleviating traffic conditions.  

Enterprise supports the state’s focused efforts to reduce fossil fuel consumption in the 

transportation sector in particular, and looks forward to ways to partner with the state to 

provide alternative commuting options.  For these reasons, we ask this Committee to pass 

S.B. 128 proposed S.D.1. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony on this measure. 
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